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At the Head of the Class
Valedictorian Emily Dorso
Farmingdale High School is proud to recognize Emily Dorso as valedictorian of the Class of 2011. Emily has taken advantage of the
opportunities provided by the high school to better her own future and the community itself. While maintaining a GPA of 104.187
through a rigorous curriculum of Advanced Placement (AP) courses, she has been actively involved in other curricular and co-
curricular programs offered through Farmingdale School District. An outstanding academic, Emily worked to pass on the gift of
learning as a tutor to elementary-age children and adolescents in social studies, math and science. Her scholarly achievements granted
her induction into the National Honor Society and Tri-M Music Honor Society, as well as the Spanish Honor Society, for which she
served as president for two years. Emily embodies a true leader and has been humble and respectful while achieving her accolades,
according to Farmingdale High School Principal Glen Zakian. Elected captain of the softball and basketball (JV) teams, Emily is 
a stellar athlete. She was awarded the All-Division Softball honor and traveled with the Long Island Xplosion softball team during 
her junior year of high school. Emily is musically talented as well. For the last two years, she served as a drum major for the award-
winning Farmingdale Marching Band. Emily led rehearsals and conducted performances at football games, homecoming parades 
and the Newsday Marching Band Festival. She also participated in Wind Ensemble for four consecutive years and is an All-State 
flutist. Heading south to attend the University of Tampa in the fall, Emily is prepared for whatever challenges lie ahead.

The Farmingdale Friend of Education Recognition Award was
established in 2003 to honor those individuals whose support 
and collaboration enhance the public education of the children of
our community. This year’s recipient is President of the Special
Education PTA, Jean Brown. A remarkable woman, Ms. Brown has
shown exemplary service and commitment to our school district
through her many volunteer efforts, enhancing the opportunities
available to the children in the Farmingdale community. 

An advocate for all children through her efforts with the PTA,
Ms. Brown helped to facilitate a more supportive educational
environment for students and parents districtwide by participating 
in Special Education and Preschool Special Education meetings as 
a parent member.

Ms. Brown has worked with the Farmingdale Youth Council to
create a swimming program for autistic children, and has been
an enthusiastic supporter of the Town of Oyster Bay’s Group
Activities Program (GAP) for town residents who are mentally
challenged, developmentally disabled, learning disabled or autistic.
To ensure that Oyster Bay’s summer GAP programs continue
through current economic challenges, Ms. Brown raises funds 
by selling Mother’s Day flowers and stadium blankets. 

Ms. Brown puts the needs of students, parents and community
members first. We thank her for her many contributions, and
congratulate her as the 2011 Farmingdale Friend of Education.

Jean Brown Earns Friend of Education Award 

(L-R) Farmingdale Superintendent John Lorentz, 2011 Farmingdale Friend of
Education Jean Brown, Board of Education President Shari Bardash-Eivers

Salutatorian Saniya Khan
Class of 2011 salutatorian Saniya Khan started challenging herself to the highest extent in the eighth grade. This past year, she was

enrolled in the school’s most difficult Advanced Placement (AP) courses and graduates with a 103.855 GPA. Her academic prowess
entails averaging 96+ on the ten Regents exams she has completed. An outstanding math scholar and member of Mathletes, Saniya’s

performance in the Math and Financial Applications Competitions merited first place from the Long Island Business Teachers’
Association. To gain career-related experience for tax-return preparation, she interned for 100+ hours at G&G Accounting Agency.

Saniya was also a DECA National Honor Society Inductee as well as a two-time regional competition winner; she placed in the
Top 10 at the Accounting Competition at Distributive Education Clubs of America (DECA). A competitive athlete, Saniya excelled

in varsity tennis and badminton, and instructed elementary-level children  in tennis. Saniya has devoted much of her time to helping
others. She served as president of the school’s Interact Club, and has aided relief funds for Haiti and Africa. She helped raise $1,500

in funds for those affected by the Pakistani floods and monsoons, and has significantly contributed to UNICEF and Breast Cancer
Research annually, as well as volunteering for Habitat for Humanity and Ronald McDonald charities. In addition, she was a board
member for Autism Speaks. Saniya’s achievements have granted her acceptance into the Business Honors and Honors Program at

Molloy College, where she will continue her education this fall.

 



In March, Farmingdale competed in the Olympics of the Visual Arts (OVA) at both the middle and high school levels. Our district sent a total of nine OVA
teams to Saratoga Springs, where the students garnered an unprecedented seven total awards. The contest presented students in each of several categories
with specific challenges to be addressed in their work, and judges evaluated them on creativity and originality. Students from a total of 40 school districts
across New York State had less than an hour to set up their respective exhibits before solving the spontaneous problem. The preparation for the competition
begins in September and requires many hours of focused work and the utmost dedication before the students present in the spring. OVA coaches Jessica
Martinez, Laura Steffen and Eunice Vega assisted Farmingdale students in developing their artistic problem-solving skills.

Farmingdale Students Perform Exceptionally
Well in Olympics of the Visual Arts

Farmingdale High School hosted its 14th annual Wall of Fame induction ceremony earlier this year. The three 2011 honorees, Dr. Angela Ferrari-Aldieri, Gina
O’Dea-Serafin and Joseph A. Valentine, are all Farmingdale alumni and outstanding role models for our students. Congratulations to our esteemed alumni!

Angela Ferrari-Aldieri, DDS – Class of 1993
Dr. Ferrari-Aldieri practices cosmetic dentistry in Farmingdale, and is an active contributor to the community. A member of the Farmingdale Breakfast Rotary 
and the Junior League of the Women’s Club of Farmingdale, she also volunteers her time as a guest speaker at schools, churches and scouting groups.

Gina O’Dea-Serafin – Class of 1982
Ms. O’Dea-Serafin, recipient of the 2007 Yale University Distinguished Music Educator Award, is a music teacher with the Chappaqua Central School District.
She was the artist-in-residence of the Dreamyard Project in NYC and has volunteered with such organizations as Rebuilding Together New Orleans and Habitat
for Humanity. She also co-owns and runs Serafina Music and Entertainment.

Joseph A. Valentine – Class of 1989
Mr. Valentine is the Principal of Albany Avenue Elementary School in Farmingdale. A dedicated educator, he is the current treasurer of the Farmingdale
Association of Administrators and Supervisors. His volunteer service includes working with the Foster Foundation Fundraiser for Cancer Research and 
giving his time to his parish community as a CYO Basketball Coordinator and a member of the CYO Board of Directors.

Wall of Fame Honors for Farmingdale Alumni

High School Drawing – 1st Place
High School Painting - 1st Place
High School Sculpture – 1st Place with Perfect Score
High School Illustration - Most Creative
High School Game Design - 2nd Place
High School Architecture - 4th Place
High School Fashion - 8th Place
Middle School Painting – 2nd Place
Middle School Game Design -3rd Place

Not pictured: Tracey Cheek, Alex Ehlinger, Brianna Furnari, Sara Goldshahr,
Steph Lalor, Caeley Looney, Lorena Kinney, Chrissy McGill, Alexandra
Messina, Sal Milo, Jullane Mullane, Yvonee Nieto, Gaby Ostolaza, Tara
Schwartzman, Marisa Taliercio

Farmingdale High School’s OVA participants: teacher row: Ms. Vega, Ms.
Martinez, Ms. Steffen; row 1: Jill DeGoia, Amberly Comeau, Julianna Santiago,
Suzie Kedar, Anamaria Murillo-Quinones, Tori Messina; row 2: Marykate
Thomson, Megan Keane, Angie Rosales, Jessica Villami, Brooke Yakkey, Kaitlyn
Russo; row 3: Sarah Gilmore, Mackenzie Ferrara, Kellie Macguire, Rachel
Fishman, Gema Sanchez, Rachel Danzig, Pyria Sakaria; row 4: Niamh Murphy,
Victoria Kaufmann, Zhe Chen, Charissa Middendorf, Amanda Hernandez,
Megan Barrow, Nick Zegel, Annais Sierra, Rebeka Rodriguez, Michelle Hoang,
Alexis Schneidermann, Katherine Vera; row 5: Christian Denato, Jessica
Szilagyi, Matt Carlin, Marissa Cacioppo, Alexandra Balistreri, Lauren Lynch,
Lindsey Hund, Jen Allen, Liliana Kinney

On May 17, members of the Farmingdale community came out to the polls, approving the 2011-12 school budget by a 1,988 to 1,181 margin. Trustees John
E. Capobianco and Stephen G. Wilson were re-elected to the Board of Education. 

The approved budget allows us to continue to provide the highest quality education for the children of Farmingdale while at the same time fulfilling our
responsibility to taxpayers by maintaining careful control of expenses. The Board of Education and district administration appreciate the continued support 
of the Farmingdale community, and look forward to another great school year in September.

Thank You, 
Farmingdale Residents!

Thank You, 
Farmingdale Residents!



Albany Avenue Stands up to Bullying
In April, Albany Avenue implemented its “Just Say Something” anti-bullying campaign. During
the month, the students read a book about bullying and discussed situations involving bullies. 
At the end of April, they created anti-bullying t-shirts. Every Wednesday, the children wore their
shirts to promote the school’s anti-bullying slogan: “I pledge to say something if I see someone
being bullied; I pledge to care about others; I pledge to respect myself and others; I can make 
a difference!” The halls were decorated with posters designed by all of the children at Albany
Avenue to further the campaign’s mission. This event was organized under the direction of 
teacher Pat Dejewski with the help of social worker Pam Snyder-Ball, and carried out in
partnership with the school’s student council.

Howitt Middle School’s FACS Winners
Students Samantha Raifer and Ariela Deleon earned the top honors among Long Island middle schoolers
in the Long Island Family and Consumer Science (FACS) Professionals Challenge Contest Series. Given 
a “budget” of $7, each competing student analyzed four mall restaurant menus and designed meals with
fewer than 700 calories and 720 mg. of sodium. Both Howitt winners were honored at the Long Island
FACS Professionals End-of-the-year Dinner in May and each received a grand prize of $100.

SEM Odyssey of the Mind Students Show Off Their Creativity in Maryland
In May, over 20,000 students and supporters from around the world traveled to the University of Maryland for 
the 32nd annual Odyssey of the Mind World Finals competition. Six fifth grade students from SEM earned the
honor of competing at this prestigious event as a result of their state competition standing. They joined teams
from many countries around the world and practically every state in the U.S. Our students competed in the
long-term category and placed 5th out of 52 teams for their responses during the spontaneous problem-solving
event. All of the students participated in a float parade highlighting individual creativity and pride for their
respective states and countries. Awards were given for the most creative floats and banners, and New York 
State was presented with one of the awards – again highlighting Saltzman East Memorial’s students’ skills.
Congratulations to SEM’s Odyssey of the Mind participants: William Huebner, Edward Makhanlall, Britney
Pham, Lydia Roos, Leslie Sattler and Jake Shultz, and Coach JeanMarie Papillo. Odyssey of the Mind was
founded on the idea of innovative thinking and recognizes exceptional creativity through this competition.

Northside’s Got Spirit! 
The Civic Responsibility Club at Northside Elementary School hosted a spring carnival earlier this year.
The event was the culmination of the school’s spirit week (May 23-27), in which students wore crazy
hats, team jerseys and pajamas, and showed off their green and white Daler colors. The day of the
carnival was filled with Northside pride as fifth grade students, under the guidance of advisors Katie
Fernandez and Nancy McGurk, helped to create games and stations for the younger students. The
carnival and spirit week served as a unifying force, bringing together Northside’s entire student
population by helping create a sense of school identity. 

A Sure Sign of Success at Farmingdale High School
Congratulations to the five Farmingdale High School students who participated in the 2011 LongIsland
Language Teachers’ American Sign Language Song Competition. Out of over 200 entrants from across 
Long Island, Farmingdale’s Cassie Mormino placed second, Jennifer O'Neill and Ayesha Ali placed third,
and Kayla Martin and Jessica Hunt each won an honorable mention. To take part in the competition, each
student selected and learned a song, then created a videotape demonstrating the song lyrics in sign language.

What’s Happening in Our Schools…What’s Happening in Our Schools…

Junior Zoologists at Woodward Parkway
Jane Wind’s and Maria Lucchi’s second grade zoologists hosted an Animal Kingdom Museum 
at Woodward Parkway to celebrate the conclusion of a study linking reading workshop and 
writing with science. Students learned reading strategies to aid them in gathering animal facts 
from non-fiction picture books, magazines, websites and other multimedia sources. During the
writing workshop, students organized their findings and used the information to publish thorough
informational pieces. In May, parents, family members and staff were invited to interview the
student zoologists about their animals and review the students’ written work. Animal crackers were
enjoyed by all and the optional admission donations were sent to an animal rescue organization.



Presenting the Class of 2011Presenting the Class of 2011

Adelphi University
Albright College
Alfred University

American University
Becker College

Binghamton University
Bloomsburg University of Pennsylvania

Boston Baptist College
Briarcliffe College

Brigham Young University
Bryant University 

Buffalo State College of SUNY
Centenary College

Coastal Carolina University
College of Staten Island

Converse College
Culinary Academy of Long Island 

Dartmouth College
Dominican College of Blauvelt

Dowling College
Drexel University 

Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University 

Fairfield University
Fashion Institute of Technology

Five Towns College
Florida State University

George Mason University
Gettysburg College
Harvard University 
Hofstra University

Hudson Valley Community College
Hunter College of the CUNY

Ithaca College
John Jay College of 

Criminal Justice of the CUNY
Lawrence University
Le Moyne College

Lebanon Valley College
LeMoyne-Owen College 

LI Barber Institute/Hempstead, NY
LIM College 

Lincoln Technical Institute
Long Island University, Brooklyn Campus
Long Island University, C.W. Post Campus

Loyola University Maryland
Manhattan College

Marist College
Marymount Manhattan College

Mercy College
Merrimack College 

Mississippi State University
Molloy College

Montgomery College, Germantown 
Montgomery College, Takoma Park 

Mount Saint Mary College
Nassau Community College

New England Institute of Technology
New York City College of Technology

New York Institute of Technology 
- Old Westbury

New York University
Norwich University 

Pace University, New York City
Pace University, Pleasantville Campus

Pennsylvania State University,
University Park

In September, Farmingdale Class of 2011 graduates will attend some of the nation’s most prestigious colleges and universities. 
We wish each of them success and fulfillment in all their endeav



e Class of 2011he Class of 2011

Plattsburgh State University
Polytechnic Institute of NYU

Providence College
Purchase College

Queens College of the CUNY
Queensborough Community College 

of the CUNY
Quinnipiac University

Sacred Heart University
Saint Peter’s College

Sanford-Brown Institute 
Springfield College

St. John’s University - Queens
St. Joseph’s College, Suffolk Campus

State University of New York at Albany
State University of New York at New Paltz

Stony Brook University
Suffolk County Community College,

Ammerman
Suffolk County Community College,

Western Campus
Suffolk University

SUNY at Farmingdale
SUNY College at Brockport
SUNY College at Cobleskill
SUNY College at Cortland
SUNY College at Fredonia
SUNY College at Geneseo

SUNY College at Old Westbury
SUNY College at Oneonta

SUNY Delhi
SUNY Maritime College

SUNY Morrisville State College
SUNY Oswego

Syracuse University
The University of Arizona 

The University of North Carolina 
at Chapel Hill 

The University of Scranton
The University of Tampa

Touro College
Towson University

Tufts University
United States Military Academy

University at Buffalo, the State University 
of New York

University of Central Florida
University of Connecticut-Storrs Campus

University of Delaware
University of Florida 

University of Hartford
University of Maryland, College Park 
University of Massachusetts, Amherst

University of Miami
University of Nebraska at Lincoln

University of Pittsburgh
Utica College

Virginia Polytechnic Institute 
and State University

Warren Wilson College
West Chester University of Pennsylvania 

West Virginia University
York College of the CUNY

d some of the nation’s most prestigious colleges and universities. 
nt in all their endeavors. Our grads are off to...



To showcase the achievements of another successful school year, students around the district participated 
in special year-end ceremonies attended by many proud members of our school community. 

Northside Elementary School

Albany Avenue Elementary School

Board of Education Award
Anthony Marino

Moving Into    the FutureMoving Into    the Future

Saltzman East Memorial fifth graders students marched in to the select
string ensemble’s rendition of “Canon in D.” Assistant Superintendent for
Curriculum and Instruction Dr. Joan Ripley, Principal Dr. Eve Dieringer
and Assistant Principal Jeff Galluzzo presented the Class of 2011, and 
Dr. John Caruso awarded the graduates with their certificates.

Class representative Leslie Sattler addressed attendees, and fifth 
graders bid a fond farewell to Saltzman East Memorial to the tune 
of “Victory March.” Sara Maughan is the recipient of the Board of
Education Scholarship & Citizenship Award. The Dr. Gary E. Karp
Community Service Award was presented to Ashley Federico.

Stanley D. Saltzman East Memorial Elementary School

Karp Community Service Award
Angelina Ryba

“Trumpet Voluntary,” performed by Northside’s talented musical staff,
heralded the arrival of the graduating fifth grade students at Bicentennial
Hall. The Chamber Club played a rousing rendition of “The Star-Spangled
Banner.” Students, parents and teachers remembered their time at Northside
through a video reflection. The graduates then entertained the audience 
with the song, “You Raise Me Up,” under the direction of choral teacher 
Pat Facchiano. 

Board of Education Trustee Steve Wilson and Superintendent John Lorentz
joined with Principal Elizabeth Garavuso to present the students with their
certificates. Brody Agres was the recipient of the  Board of Education
Scholarship & Citizenship Award. The Gary E. Karp Community 
Service Award was presented to Allison Link.

Students marched to the processional of “Pomp and Circumstance” and 
were greeted by Principal Joseph Valentine and Student Council President
Anthony Marino. Assistant Principal Victoria K. LoRusso, Assistant
Superintendent Paul Defindini and Board of Education Trustee Steve 
Wilson joined Principal Joseph Valentine in presenting the members 
of the Class of 2011 with their certificates.

The Albany Avenue moving up ceremony serves to recognize and celebrate
its fifth graders and all of the people who have played roles in these
students’ elementary school years. Anthony Marino was honored with 
the Board of Education Scholarship & Citizenship Award. The Dr. Gary 
E. Karp Community Service Award was bestowed upon Angelina Ryba.

Karp Community Service Award
Allison Link

Board of Education Award
Brody Agres

Board of Education Award
Sara Maughan

Karp Community Service Award
Ashley Federico



Farmingdale High School

Weldon E. Howitt Middle School

the Future the Future

Farmingdale eighth graders were honored for their outstanding
achievements through their middle school years at the annual Howitt 
Middle School Awards Assembly. The talent and dedication of our 
student body was on display, as this year’s ceremony featured no shortage
of well-deserved honors. Principal Luis Pena provided opening and closing
remarks, and Board of Education President Shari Bardash-Eivers assisted
with student awards.

Among the many achievers were Caitlin Merrins, the recipient of the Board
of Education Scholarship & Citizenship Award, and James Kozikowski Jr.,
who earned the Dr. Gary E. Karp Community Service Award.

Woodward Parkway students marched in to their moving up ceremony as
music teacher Rebecca Korn played the piano processional “Rondeau.”
Principal Patrick Klocek offered greetings and congratulations, as did 
PTA co-presidents Tricia Keller and Michele Tedesco. “Just a Single Voice”
was the theme of the class presentation, directed by Eric Hulse. Board of
Education Trustee Kathy Lively and Assistant Superintendent Barbara J.
Horsley presided over the presentation of certificates, and Assistant Principal
Patricia O’Regan offered closing remarks. To the tune of Ms. Korn’s rendition
of Scott Joplin’s “Maple Leaf Rag,” our departing students bid farewell to
Woodward and opened a new chapter in their educational journey.

At the awards assembly, Joseph Kosinski received the Board of Education
Scholarship & Citizenship Award. Kayko Donald was presented with the 
Dr. Gary E. Karp Community Service Award. 

Wearing their caps and gowns, the Farmingdale High School Class of 
2011 entered Hofstra University’s Mack Sports Complex on June 21 to the
processional of “Pomp and Circumstance.” Principal Glen Zakian welcomed
seniors to their last official function as students of the Farmingdale School
District, the culminating celebration of 13 years of hard work and dedication.
Dean Maria Napolitano also addressed attendees, as did Valedictorian Emily
Dorso and Salutatorian Saniya Khan. Samantha Turetsky delivered the
president’s address, followed by the presentation of the Class of 2011 
by Superintendent John Lorentz.

Board of Education Trustee Russ Catanzaro presented the Board of
Education Scholarship & Citizenship Award to Samantha Turetsky. The 
Dr. Gary E. Karp Community Service Award was presented by Board 
of Education President Shari Bardash-Eivers to James Gunn. Members 
of the Board of Education presented students with their diplomas.

Class of 2011 graduates will follow divergent paths; many are headed to
prestigious colleges and universities, others to technical schools or the
workforce. Wherever they may go from here, they will take with them 
a repertoire of valuable skills and a multitude of cherished memories.
Congratulations to the Class of 2011!

Woodward Parkway Elementary School

Board of Education Award
Samantha Turetsky

Karp Community Service Award
James Gunn

Board of Education Award
Caitlin Merrins

Karp Community Service Award
James Kozikowski Jr.

Board of Education Award
Joseph Kosinski

Karp Community Service Award
Kayko Donald



from the sports desk

All 29 Varsity Teams Earn Scholar/Athlete Status for Second Straight Year!
It was another milestone year for Farmingdale athletics, as all 29 varsity squads – including all eight spring teams – were named Scholar/Athlete Teams. It is
a great distinction for Farmingdale to have every one of these teams earn this distinction for the second year in a row. Scholar/Athlete teams are designated
by the New York State Public High School Athletic Association (NYSPHSAA) for maintaining a combined GPA of at least 90 percent during the season.
Listed below are just some of the highlights from the 2011 spring season:

The boys’ lacrosse team won its first-ever New York State Championship!
During the June 13 title game, the Dalers defeated Ithaca High School in
overtime, 12-11, on a goal by Hofstra University-bound midfielder Korey
Hendrickson. Congratulations to the boys and the coaching staff on a
fantastic season! 

The girls’ lacrosse team captured the Nassau County Class A Championship
title for its sixth consecutive year. Though they fell short of the Long Island
Championship, the Lady Dalers provided another amazing season of lacrosse
at a high level of play. The team is graduating eight exceptionally talented
seniors and, to quote Coach Shari Campbell, “The legacy of these seniors 
is that they changed the history of this program of Lady Dalers lacrosse.”

The softball team won its first-ever
Long Island Championship, defeating perennial powerhouse Bay Shore 2-0. The Lady Dalers reached the New York
State Championship game, but ultimately came up short against John Jay by a margin of 3-1. Congratulations to our
outstanding softball players and Coach Laura Malone on an outstanding season. 

The boy’s golf team won its third straight Nassau County Championship, defeating Cold Spring Harbor by 35 strokes
on the red course at Bethpage State Park. Freshman Matt Lowe’s dazzling play this season earned him a place at 
the New York State Federation Tournament, held at Bethpage State Park’s black course in June. Placement in this
tournament is highly selective, as only the top six golfers from each of the four associations – New York State Public
High School Athletic Association (NYSPHSAA), Public School Athletic League of New York City (PSAL), Catholic
High School Athletic Association (CHSAA), and the Association of Independent Schools (AIS) – are chosen to
compete. At the tournament’s conclusion, Matt Lowe captured the New York State Federation title with a 
one-over 72, two strokes better than Xander McDonald-Smith from Scholars Academy!

The Farmingdale Schools Music Department wrapped up another terrific year with an outstanding showing at the New York State School Music Association
(NYSSMA) Large Organization Festival at Hofstra University, with all 15 of our participating ensembles earning medals: seven “Gold with Distinction,”
four gold and four silver. After each of the groups performed three selections, the New York State adjudicators scored them on rhythm, intonation, phrasing,
dynamics, interpretation, tone and musicianship. Congratulations to the following ensembles for a job well done:

Albany Avenue 
Band 
Director: Matt DeMasi 
Level 1 – Gold

Northside School 
Chorus
Director: Pat Facchiano 
Level 1 – Gold

Saltzman East Memorial 
Band 
Director: Jen Tower 
Level 1 – Gold with Distinction

Saltzman East Memorial School
Chorus
Director: Joan Drewes
Level 1 – Gold with Distinction

Saltzman East Memorial
Orchestra
Director: Erika Felker 
Level 1 – Gold

Woodward Parkway School 
Band
Director: Erica Hartmann 
Level 1 – Gold with Distinction

Woodward Parkway School
Orchestra 
Director: Therese Mannino 
Level 1 – Gold with Distinction

Howitt Middle School
6th Grade Chorus
Director: Jessica Mischke 
Level 3 – Silver

Howitt Middle School 
7th/8th Grade Chorus
Director: Danielle Tucker 
Level 3 – Silver

Farmingdale High School
Orchestra 
Director: Sam Gelfer 
Level 4 – Silver

Howitt Middle School
Wind Ensemble
Director: Andy Segale 
Level 4 – Gold with Distinction

Farmingdale High School
Symphonic Band 
Director: Barbara Lieberman 
Level 5 – Silver

Farmingdale High School
Women’s Chorus 
Director: Claire Zatorski
Level 5 – Gold

Farmingdale High School 
Vocal Jazz 
Director: Michelle Lindlsey
Level 6 – Gold with Distinction

Farmingdale High School 
Wind Ensemble
Director: Gina Pellettiere 
Level 6 – Gold with Distinction

NYSSMA ‘Gold with Distinction’ Medals for 7 Farmingdale Ensembles! 

Team GPA
Boys’ Tennis 98.66
Boys’ Spring Track 98.53
Girls’ Softball 97.73
Girls’ Spring Track 97.58
Girls’ Lacrosse 97.30
Girls’ Badminton 96.67
Boys’ Lacrosse 95.68
Boys’ Baseball 93.36

Music NotesMusic Notes

Spring 2011 Scholar/
Athlete Teams

Varsity boys’ lacrosse team


